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From: phil.doyle@thomson.com
Sent:  Thursday, July 13, 2006 10:40 AM
To: secretary

Subject: COT Reports

It has come to my attention that your office is considering the discontinuation of the COT Reports. | believe that
such a move would be a major mistake with the likelihood of severe financial and political repercussions. A wise
person would be well advised to leave this as it is.

Just my thoughts,

phil doyle
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